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19th September, 1979.

Miss Margaret Davey, MISBLE -,
National Council of Women of

Australia,
95 South Terrace,
ADELAIDE....... S.A. 5000

Dear Margaret,

Thank you for your kind invitation to the official opening ot the
N.C.W.A. Triennial Conference, to be held on Tuesday October 16th,
1979, in the Bonython Hall, Adelaide.

I'm very sorry, but because of my many engagements and heavy work,

I won't be able to attend. Please accept my apology, and best wishes
for a successful opening.

Yours sincerely,

.. GUSTIN
(Mamma Lena)
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